
To: St. Johns Presbyterian Church Members Who 
Wish to Retain Membership  in the 
Presbyterian Church (U.S.A) 

In the continuing bond of Christian friendship, the Presbytery of St. Augustine and         
St. Johns Presbyterian Church (SJPC) provide the following information for 
members of SJPC who may wish to retain their membership in the Presbyterian 
Church (U.S.A.). 

(1) If the member has already found a church home, the session of that 
congregation may ask SJPC to prepare a letter of transfer for the 
member. 

(2) If the member has not found a new church home, then he or she may transfer 
temporarily to a member roll maintained by the Presbytery as of the date of 
SJPC’s  dismissal from the Presbytery.  When the member finds a new church 
home, the presbytery will transfer membership to that church. 

(3) If the member does not want to choose either option at this time but does not  
wish to become a member of ECO, then the member may ask SJC to remove 
him/her from its membership roll effective prior to the date of SJPC’s transfer 
to    ECO. 

With all these options, the member is welcome to come to worship at SJPC or any 
of the churches in the Presbytery of St. Augustine at any time. 

For assistance with any of these options, members are welcome to contact the 
Stated Clerk of the Presbytery, the Rev. Sandra Hedrick, at 904-612-9766 or 
sandra@staugpres.org. Thank you!
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